
A Message from 
the Director 

As I sit down to write my letter to 
you for this issue of the Chronicle, I 
am hopeful that our problems in the 
Middle East will have been peacefully 
resolved. Our concerns and thoughts 
this past year have forced us, as 
Americans, to consider our role and 
place in the international community. 
The changes around the world have 
clearly affected all of us "adults." 
Many of us have probably learned 
more about Middle Eastern cultures 
and values. Even if you have never 
been curious about other people's 
ways, the media now provides us 
with daily reports about the life-styles 
and everyday concerns of people 
„round the world. 

What should our role be in 
furthering children's understanding, 
compassion, and consideration of 
others? How can we, as childcare 
providers and professional early 
childhood educators, prepare children 
to be able to comfortably and appro-
priately interact with children from 
other cultures, ethnic and religious 
backgrounds? This is a question that 
was asked in the early years of Cole- 
Harrington. A specific attempt was 
made to create a diverse "mini" 
world. It is well known that children's 
early positive experiences with 
children from various backgrounds 
will influence their feelings and 
attitudes as adults. Our first program, 
the Toddler/Preschool Program, has 
had the most experience in enrolling 
children from various cultures and 
lifestyles. Similarly, our other pro-
grams eagerly and enthusiastically 
respond to the expressed needs of 
families from various backgrounds. 

Planning for the educational 
needs of our diverse population 
sensitizes staff to different child- 
rearing approaches. Staff are chal-
lenged to look beyond their own  

 
 
 
 
values and experiences. Cole- 
Harrington strives to include staff 
from a variety of backgrounds as it is 
important that children relate to 
adults from various cultures. We hope 
you as parents will experience each 
other positively and continue to 
educate all of us about your family's 
values and the dreams you have for 
your children! 

Peace To All and Welcome to Cole- 
Harrington! 

Gail H. Brown 
Program Director 


